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Latest States of Alderney newsletter strikes positive notes   

 

‘Lockdown is paying off’ says the third Covid-19 newsletter published today (April 17) by the States 
of Alderney. 

It quotes the Island’s President William Tate who points out that the Bailiwick is ‘flattening the 
curve’ but he also emphasises there is a long way to go. 

Other articles in the newsletter look at the economic impact of the lockdown, what kind of business 
support is offered by the States of Guernsey, and a new hardship fund launched by Mr Tate. 

There’s a two-page feature on The Connaught Care Home and how Alderney’s older generation is 
coping in the crisis, together with directories for wellbeing providers and retail home deliveries. 

This edition is the third in a series of informative Covid-19 newsletters for all Alderney residents. 

The full newsletter contents can be viewed with this press release. 
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